
      
   THE PRESIDENT 
          OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 
 
28 July 2021  

 
 
Excellency,  
 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Mr. Julio Arriola, 
Permanent Representative of Paraguay to the United Nations regarding the second 
consultation to discuss the zero-draft decision on possible alternatives to strengthening the 
United Nations Pledging Conference for Development Activities which has been postponed 
to Wednesday, 1 September 2021. 

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                
      Volkan BOZKIR  

 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and  
Permanent Observers to the United Nations  
New York 



 
 Permanent Mission of Paraguay  
 to the United Nations 

 

 

 

28 July 2021 
 

Excellency,  

 

 I wish to express my sincere gratitude for your active participation and constructive 
engagement during the first informal consultation to discuss the zero-draft decision on possible 
alternatives to strengthen the United Nations Pledging Conference for Development Activities. 
 
 Considering the valuable inputs shared and the support received for the zero-draft 
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